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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                                                                            
This time of year is always bittersweet. We say goodbye to children that have been part of our ‘family’ for four years 
and welcome another group of children that we hope will spend four happy and fruitful years with us. I can honestly 
say that I will genuinely miss our current year 6 children. They have provided staff and myself with many happy               
memories and I firmly believe they are all as well prepared for their next schools as they could be. I hope they will 
take with them their own store of memories and that they continue to work hard to make their own dreams come 
true.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank the teachers and staff of Southway, the governing body and our 
HSA for their hard work and dedication this year. These are the people that make this school so special. I would also 
like to thank the parents and carers for their continued support. I look forward to working with you all again next year. 
For those people moving on I wish you the very best of luck. I hope you have a lovely summer break with your chil-

Goldfish Swimming Awards— The following children (pictured clockwise from 
left) have recently been awarded their Goldfish Swimming Award Certificates. 
George, Isaac, Maisie, Robbie & Quinn (all of Dali Class) achieved Level 3, Level 
2, 10m, Level 1 & Level 3 respectively. Well done to all of them! 

Brothers Harrison &  Charlie (of 
Shakespeare & Dali) took part in 
the Mid Sussex Fun Day at Scout 
Camp. They did 12 activities in 6 
hours, and were given t-shirts & 
their air-rifle targets as         
mementos. 

Gus from Turner Class 
won a trophy for   
coming 1st in a duo 
dance competition. He 
also won a medal for 
coming  1st in the Crew 
Dance section. 

Lucas of Dickens Class 
runs for Horsham 
Athletics Club. He 
recently ran 70m in 
just 11 seconds! Here 
he is with his winner’s 
trophy & medal. 

Olivia from Rowling Class came 1st 
in a 9-hole competition at                 
Cottesmore Golf Club. Here she is 
with the Winner’s Shield! 

I enjoyed doing the violin assembly because I wanted to 
inspire people-Alex M 

I have been looking forward to doing a music assembly 
since I started at Southway, so when I heard we were 
going to do one I was very excited. I love playing the 
cello and hope more people will learn the cello-Megan M 

I like playing the cello because it is challenging and 
makes a calm noise. I was really excited when I heard 
about the assembly and think we did well, considering 
we didn’t have many rehearsals-Max K 



Y5 had a fabulous day Connecting with the Countryside at Ardingly earlier this month.  
Here are a few pictures of their day. 

The recent ‘Southway’s Got Talent’ show was a great hit with the children!  Pictured (left to right), 
are the glamorous judges, the finalists and the winners— Isabelle & Nifewe,  from Y5.  Well done 
to all who took part & thanks to Mrs Moleton, who organised the event. 


